
Dear Students of 2015/16 Batch, 
 
This is to inform you that all students of the 2015/2016 Batch are requested to report to their 
residential halls within the day of 29th of November, 2020. Those who currently do not have 
residential facilities but who would like to obtain such facilities shall contact Dr. Manoji Pathirage, 
Chairperson, Students’ Affairs Committee (0714877008).   
 
Please make sure to bring the following with you: 
 
1. 2 empty and clean 100ml bottles  
2. Masks for your personal use 
 
Instructions regarding the commencement of the examination and academic programme will be 
provided in due course.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Dean  

 

 


